
EX13. Referral from Audit Committee – Corporate Risk Management Update 
 

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing 
Services which presented the Corporate Risk Dashboard, Corporate Risk 
Register and Risk Management Improvement Plan for approval. 
 
At its meeting of 12 April 2021 (ref AC6) the Audit Committee agreed to refer 
the Corporate Risk Management Update report to the Executive for 
consideration and approval. The report referred by the Audit Committee was 
provided as an appendix to the report to the Executive. As part of its 
consideration the Audit Committee was provided with an undertaking that 
risks in regard to bringing Falkirk Community Trust back in-house would be 
highlighted in future iterations of the Register and dashboard. 

 
 Decision 
 
 The Executive approved the Corporate Risk Dashboard, Corporate 

Risk Register and Risk Management Improvement Plan as set out in 
the appendices to the report. 

 


